

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk

www.city.milwaukee.gov

July 2, 2012

To the Honorable Common Council Public Works Committee City of Milwaukee

Dear Committee Members:

On July 2, 2012, the Skywalk Design Task Force met to discuss Common Council File Number 120085 - A substitute ordinance granting an air space lease to Northwestern Mutual Life Insurance Company for a pedestrian bridge to span N. Van Buren Street between 733 N. Van Buren Street and 720 E. Wisconsin Avenue for the premises at 733 N. Van Buren Street.

Based on the information provided, the Skywalk Design Task Force recommended approval of the proposed ordinance (copy attached).

Sincerely,

Alderman James Bohl, Jr., Chair Skywalk Design Task Force

Attachment JB:tb

